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AS WE GATHER: The Reading of the Day is from Luke 22:7-23. Jesus sends Peter and John to prepare the 
Passover for Himself and the others. They follow a man carrying water to a home with a furnished upper room, 
where they prepare the Passover meal. During the meal, Jesus institutes what we now call the Lord’s Supper. 
Through the bread and wine, Jesus lovingly gives them, and us, His very body and blood.  

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR  this      
morning are given by Dorothy Chronister in  
Thanksgiving for all of God’s Blessings! We thank 
Dorothy for providing the flowers for our services 
today. 

WEDNESDAY PROGRAMS 

5:30 to 6:15 pm - Supper    

Tater Tot Casserole, Fruit 
6:00 pm - Choir 

 

6:30 pm - Owl, Hoot, Confirmation 
 Middle and HS Youth, Adult Bible Studies 

       ANNOUNCEMENTS 

NEW FLOWER CHART: The 2025 Flower 

Chart is posted in the back of the Sanctuary. The 

price for flowers will remain at $53.00 for another 

year. Please take a few minutes to sign-up to put 

flowers on the Altar in the New Year. 

HOSTESS PROGRAM: For the past 12 plus 
years, Zion has had a Hostess to help with food 
events in our Atrium. The LWML and the Board 
of Directors are looking for more ladies to serve as 
hostesses AND for a Host Coordinator who works 
with the office and lines up a hostess for events. If 
you are interested in either being a hostess or being 
the Coordinator, please contact Pastor Greg or Lisa 
in the Church Office.  

JOY (Just Older Youth) is meeting on Tuesday, 
November 12th at 10:30 am.  Anyone 55+ come to 
enjoy a devotion, fellowship and fun!  A catered 
lunch of sandwiches and chips will follow—please 
sign up in the atrium! 

The 2025 Proposed Budget is available                           

after the 8:00 Service today on the table at the 

back of the church. 

November 10: 2024 Budget Q&A—9:15 am 

November 17: Annual Meeting - 9:15 am 

CALLING ALL CHILDREN WHO LIKE TO 
COLOR: We are asking you to take some  
Veteran's Day “Thank You” coloring sheets that 
are on the table in the back of the sanctuary.  Each 
family may take one package of colored pencils to 
go with their pictures.  After they have been  
colored, please give them to a relative, neighbor, 
or friend who is a veteran.  This is a wonderful 
way to thank them for their service to our country 
and each one of us. 

THANK YOU to Pastor Lehr and Pastor Grams 
for their visits to commune us on a monthly  
basis.  It means a lot to us.  Today we received a 
visit from Audrey and Maxine and received a 
"care package" from the members at Zion.  What  
blessings we receive from being members 
here.  Thank you.  All of you!  
                               - Dutch & Carol TeSlaa 

LWML EVE GROUP is looking for wide mouth 
quart size canning jars -  lid is not needed. 
Contact Jody Huebert if you can help 605-941-
1297. 

ZION’S BOOK CLUB will meet  Saturday at 9:30 
in the conference room.  They are reading,  “Only 
Plane in the Sky “ by Garrett Graff. It’s the first 
comprehensive oral history of September 11th.  The 
story is woven from voices on the front lines of the 
national trauma.  The group will also have a potluck 
and watch the movie, “Gentleman in Moscow,” a 
previous Book Club  selection. 




